[bookmark: _Toc334459878]Response Form – Office to Residential Article 4 Direction February 2018
Public Consultation (from 5 March 2018 to 16 April 2018)
On 28th February 2018 the Council made a non-immediate Article 4 Direction to remove certain permitted development rights as set out in that Direction
We would like to hear your views on whether the Article 4 Direction as made is appropriate, and/or what parts of Central Bath should be included within the area affected by the Direction. The Council is consulting on the Article 4 Direction for six weeks, starting from 5th March 2018 to 16th April 2018. The Council will consider any representations received before deciding whether to confirm the Direction. If we do decide to confirm the Direction, following consideration of any responses received to the consultation, the Direction will come into force on the 9th March 2019.
The consultation documents are available to view and download on-line from 
www.bathnes.gov.uk/planning

You can respond to the consultation by email or by using the link above which provides you with details.

You may also complete this word form and send your comments by email or post to the following address:

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Email – planningpolicy@bathnes.gov.uk ; or
· Post – Planning Policy Team, Bath & North East Somerset Council, Lewis House, Manvers Street, BA1 1JG

Whether using email or post please put the following reference on your representation. “Representation for the Non-immediate Article 4 – Office Uses”.   

1. Personal/Contact Details 
Please note that if you respond to this consultation your response will be publically available. This will include your name, who you represent and the company/organisation but not personal contact details such as address or email.

	Your Name

	



	Address

	






	Company/Organisation
	






	Representing 
(e.g. - Self/ client name or organisation)
	





	Email: 

	






2. Do you have any comments about the Council making an Article 4 Direction to ensure that planning permission continues to be required for changes of use from office to residential uses?





















3. Do you have any comments on the proposed geographical area which will be affected by of the Article 4 Direction?




















4. Do you have any comments on the Equalities Impact Assessment (EqIA) of the Article 4 Direction proposed? (Provided on as a supporting document)




















Please return the form to the address, or email provided on page 1.
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